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June 22, 2011 

 

 

To:  Our Valued Intersil Customer 

 

 

Subject: Data Sheet Electrical Specification Change for Intersil ISL62882* and 

ISL62882B* Products 

 
PCN10029A is being issued to inform customers that Intersil has withdrawn notice PCN11029 that was 

issued on March 9, 2011. The implementation of data sheet changes removing the IMON minimum and 

maximum limit as outlined in the notice has been canceled. The data sheet has been updated to reflect the 

original limits (shaded in yellow) as listed in the table below. The contents of the original notice, 

PCN11029, are included on the next page for reference. 

 

Products affected:  

 

ISL62882BHRTZ ISL62882BHRTZ-TR5411 ISL62882HRTZ-T ISL62882IRTZ-T 

ISL62882BHRTZR5411 ISL62882HRTZ ISL62882HRTZ-TR5390 
 

ISL62882BHRTZ-T ISL62882HRTZR5390 ISL62882IRTZ 
 

 

The IMON parameter limits as now specified in the data sheet are as follows: 

 

 
 

Customers may expect to continue receiving product processed to the same established conditions and 

systems used for screening of material supplied today.  

 

If you have concerns with this notice, Intersil must hear from you promptly. Please contact the nearest 

Intersil Sales Office or call the Intersil Corporate line at 1-888-468-3774, in the United States, or 1-321-

724-7143 outside of the United States. 

 

 

Regards, 

Jon Brewster 
Jon Brewster 

Intersil Corporation         PCN11029A 

 

CC:  J. Touvell     D. Grener     L. Shaffer     M. Kafi  



      

 

 
   

 

 

 

 


